
 

 

 

Announcements 

 

Our next Community Meal will be on Thursday May 25 from 5:30 to 6:30 in the 

Smith Fellowship hall.  The menu 

will be Lasagna, Garlic Bread, Tossed Salad, Fruit Cup and Desserts.  The sign-up 

sheets for helpers and food donations are in the narthex.  Everyone is welcome. 

 

We will be collecting our annual Pentecost Offering for the next few Sundays...from 

now through June 4th.  Please remember that 40% of whatever we collect stays here to 

help disadvantaged youth either in our church or our community.  The envelopes are in 

the pews.  This is the one offering to which we get the least response.  Let’s see if we 

can change that this year! 

 

Next Sunday we will celebrate Pentecost and observe the Sacrament of Communion.  

Additionally, children’s Sunday School will meet for the final time this season. 

 

From your PNC: Our Ministry Information Form has been approved by both the Session 

and Donegal Presbytery’s commission on Ministry.  We will be posting Leacock’s 

information on the national church website.  Please continue to pray for Leacock as we 

search for our new pastor. 


